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01/03/2023  

NEW GEORGIA PROJECT, INC. 
830 GLENWOOD AVE SE STE 510-221 
ATLANTA GA 30316-1966  

 
CLOSURE NOTICE  

Registration Number: 2003257.  
 
Dear: NEW GEORGIA PROJECT, INC.,  

This letter is to inform you that the organization’s registration with the Charities Program of the Secretary of State has 
been closed for the following reason:  

� Our records show that NEW GEORGIA PROJECT, INC. did not successfully complete the registration or renewal 
process. To date, we either have not received the required registration / renewal document or we were unable to 
file it because it was incomplete.  

� If NEW GEORGIA PROJECT, INC. is required to register pursuant to the Charitable Solicitations Act (the “Act”), RCW 
19.09, all solicitations conducted on its behalf must immediately cease in Washington State until such time as it is 
properly re-registered.  

If the organization would like to reactivate its registration please visit our website, www.sos.wa.gov/ccfs and file a 
re-registration.  

If you haven’t already, please sign up for a user account on our website, www.sos.wa.gov/ccfs to file online, conduct 
searches, and receive status updates.  

Please note that a violation of the Act is also a violation of the Consumer Protection Act (the “CPA”), RCW 19.86, and 
could result in the imposition of injunctions and civil penalties of up to $2,000 per violation. Any organization that 
solicits and/or collects contributions in violation of the Act and CPA will be reported to the Office of the Attorney 
General’s Consumer Protection Division for further action.  

Please contact our office at charities@sos.wa.gov or (360) 725-0378 if you have any questions.  

Sincerely,  

Corporations and Charities Division  
Office of the Secretary of State  
www.sos.wa.gov/charities  

Note: If your documents were recently submitted, please disregard this notice. If you have any questions concerning 
this matter please contact our office at the address or phone number shown above.  


